
Purchase of a Closed Circuit 

Television Vehicle Upgrade

Tim Bybee

Interim Sewer Collection Supervisor



Closed Circuit Television Vehicle



CCTV Vehicle

• January 2008 - Purchase awarded to WECO Industries

• Original cost $181,714.28

• Replacement today approximately $269,000

• Truck and chassis in excellent condition



Current Operating System

• Computer system & 

equipment now obsolete

• Experiencing operational 

issues

• No longer supported by 

manufacturer



Damage from Harsh Conditions



Employee Safety Concerns



Retrofit: The Summit System

• Industry standard

• Additional five years

• Cues proprietary system



Recommendation

• Staff recommends:

– Award the purchase of an upgrade for the existing Cues CCTV 

vehicle to the Summit System to WECO Industries in the amount 

of $51,186.33.

– Authorize the Finance Director to make a transfer from the 

Unallocated Wastewater Fund to Account No. 6610-69415 

(Vehicle Replacement Fund) and a supplemental appropriation 

of the same amount, with the finding that it is in the best interest 

of the City.


